
Association  Scholarship
Opportunities

The Association of Community and Technical
Colleges  offers  two  scholarships  every
year,  one  for  employees  of  Washington
community  and  technical  colleges  (CTCs)
who are pursuing a college degree, and one
for students graduating from a CTC.

The  application  deadline  for  both  scholarships  has  been
extended to May 12, 2014.

Here  is  a  link  to  the  scholarship  application:
https://sbctc.instructure.com/courses/962721.

For more information, visit The Association website.
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